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Amoco Production Company 
501 WestLake Park Boulevard 
Post Office Box 3092 
Houston, Texas 77253 

November 21, 1989 RECEIVED MGV 2 7 1989 

UE: EA 52,689 
West Pecos Area 
Eddy County, New Mexico 

Mallon Oil Company 
1099 13th Street, Suite 2750 
Denver, Colorado 80202 

ATTENTION: Karen McClintock 

Gent! ernen: 

Reference is made to your letter dated November 2, 1989 wherein you requested 
an extension to March 31, 1990 to d r i l l your next Pecos River Prospect well. 
After careful consideration, we must deny your request. 

Very truly yours, 

Emily F. Goodfellow 
Landman 
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